
 

 

 

 

 

4th  June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PTA are organising an edible gift stall for Fathers’ Day. On Friday 7th June (morning) children will 

be able to visit the stall to purchase a gift for Fathers’ Day, as well as being able to personalise and 

wrap it (assistance will be provided) Gifts will be priced at £2 each. 

The children will be able to personalise it to their ‘Father’ or ‘For someone special’ on Father’s day in 

case your child would like to purchase a gift for another member of the family like Grandad, Uncle, 

Step Dad etc. Your child can purchase and personalise up to 3 gifts if they wish. 

We also need helpers on the day so if you would like to come along and help with the stall on Friday 

7th June or if you have any questions please get in touch with us or email Arnsidepta@hotmail.com 

 

Kind Regards, 

Arnside School PTA 
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